
 

 Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

Nursery Newsletter 

Summer 1 

This half term our teaching and learning will focus on life cyles as we explore the text “Yucky worms” 

which encompasses both fiction and non-fiction. We are going to become wormologists and learn 

so many new things about worms! We will learn about how helpful worms can be and will make our 

own wormery.  

We will be visiting Acresfield Gardens again to explore what can be planted in Summer, identify 

seasonal changes and the changes that may have occurred in the pond.  

In our Forest School sessions, we will continue to show respect to nature and each other. We will go 

on minibeast hunts and use natural materials to recreate work by Andy Goldsworthy.  

Our work in Drawing club, is going from strength to strength. We will continue to learn new vocabu-

lary and explore different stories and animations from the past.  

We will continue with weekly Sing up music sessions and our focus will be “I’ve got feelings”.  

We move onto a new module “Relate” in our My Happy Mind sessions. Relate focuses on how to 

develop good listening skills, the importance of listening to others and what we can learn when we 

listen to others.  

In Maths, we will focus on numbers 7 and 8, 2d and 3 shapes and further develop our subitising skills.  

Our author of the half term is Eric Carle and we will learn that he wrote and illustrated many chil-

dren’s books.  

Weekly dates 

Monday is Star award 11.15am and 

3pm 

Tuesday is Tasty Tuesday food tasting 

Wednesday AM Story Makers  

Library books are changed  

Thursday AM PE   

                PM Forest School 

Friday      AM Forest School 

       PM PE  

Diary dates 

Monday 22nd April—Bradley Green art gallery in the 

hall 

Monday 7th May—Class photo’s  

Friday 24th May—Finish for half term 

We will also be visiting Acresfield Community Gardens 

and would welcome volunteers (Date TBC) 

We will also be holding another REAL event and will be 

having another theatre visit from 2 boards and a pas-

sion(Date TBC). 

Thank you so much for supporting our events and our 

weekly star awards. 

There is no star award on Monday 15th April. They will 

return on Monday 22nd April.  


